
This terrible piece of legislation will affect just a few deranged people but it will negativ affect many 
thousands of law obeying sportsmen who have invested a lot of time and money in their favorite sport. 
Progressive politicians are going for the throat this time. I, as a responsible gun owner, can agree with 
some items in the bill. For example, I think whatever can be done to keep guns away from kids is smart 
and should be done. Too many mass shootings have been done by a kid with a gun they stole from a 
parent or friend.  
 
Please don't pass this bill as it is. Policy makers are trying to take the easy way out by saying "ban it all!". 
The solution to the problem is not that easy.  
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